
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—10th November 2023 

Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—96% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—96% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for November is Curiosity. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dates for your diary. 

17th November—Children In Need. Children can 
wear their pyjamas to school. 

22nd November, 9.30am—Open day for new starters 
September 2024. 

28th November—Year 1 visit to Manchester Runway 
Visitor Centre. 

29th November—Year 2 to The Christmas Journey. 

30th November—Year 2 visit to Manchester Runway 
Visitor Centre. 

Reception’s Gruffalo Day. 

Last week the children in Reception had a fabulous day 
exploring the story of The Gruffalo. During the day the 
children were able to build houses for the Gruffalo    
characters. They had to hunt around the garden for story 
stones showing the different characters. The children 
found a footprint which may have belonged to the 
Gruffalo. One of the highlights was the campfire where 
they all got to toast marshmallows. During the afternoon 
the children made Gruffalo Crumble. 

Staffing News 

We have welcomed Miss McCaw and Mrs Crosby to the 
staff team. We hope they will be very happy at St 
Thomas’. 

Remembrance Sunday. 

Remembrance Sunday is on November 12th. There 
will be many events taking place across the         
borough to mark the event. 


